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Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
We would like to inform you of the arrangements regarding Sports Day on Friday  
23rd June. 
 
Please can we ask children to come to school in their PE kits.  
 
Parents can make their way onto the KS2 school field from 9:00am for a 9:15am 
start. We are expecting the carousel events to finish for 10:20am and then we move 
onto the relay and sprint races which are scheduled to finish for 11:30am. You are 
invited to stay afterwards to have a picnic lunch with your children on the field. 
If you cannot stay, please do not worry, all the children will be out on the field with 
class teachers and other class members so everyone can enjoy the sunshine. 
 
The contract dining company will provide a picnic lunch menu for the children, please 
see the menu below: 
 
Picnic lunch consisting of: 
Filled baguette (choice of Tuna Mayonnaise, Cheese or Ham) 
Tortilla Crisps 
Iced Cupcake 
 
This can be booked in the usual way on School Money. Please note, no other hot 
food or jacket potatoes will be available. 
 
Please ensure your child has a water bottle and sun cream/ hat with them. 
 
 
Kind regards 
The School office 
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